Social Studies Week 5 May 18-May 22
Hello Students and Parents,
This final week of the school year is typically a time to wrap up our year together and reflect on memories, and think about what he have learned. The activities that are included for this last week are optional, but I hope that you will find them enjoyable, and a chance to think about how memorable your 7th grade year has been. 
The following activities are:
“Goals”
“Selfies and Snapshots”
“The Final Countdown”
Please share with me what you have completed, and I wish you and your family a safe and healthy summer!
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My office hours are M-F 10am-12pm. Please email me with any questions.
